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From: Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms

To:  Supervising Officers in charge of Ministries/Departments

Notice of Relocation

We wish to inform you that with effect from Monday 13 July 2015, the Ministry of Civil Service
and Administrative Reforms has been relocated to SICOM Building 2.

2. Our new contact details are:-

ddress: SICOM Building 2
Corner Chevreau and Rev. Jean Lebrun Streets
PORT LOUIS

T ne No.: 405 4100
Fax No.: 212 4160

ddress: civser@govimu.org
All correspondence should be addressed to:

Senior Chief Executive

Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms
Level 6

SICOM Building 2

Corner Chevreau and Rev. Jean Lebrun Streets
PORT LOUIS

3 It would be much appreciated if the above information could be circulated to inform all your
Divisions/Sections /Units and Parastatal Bodies falling under the purview of your Ministry/ Department

(N.G. T;’mumﬁcﬁef@)ﬂi’rs

for Senior Chief Executive
Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
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